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I am disappointed that PSE's 20 year plan includes continued dependence on the coal fired plant in
 Coalstrip Montana.  We, in the northwest, are well positioned to make the transition to clean
 energy.  With the cost of renewables continuing to drop and our failed accounting for the costs of
 dirty fuel in terms of adverse health consequences of air pollution and climate change it is both
 unethical and economically unnecessary to continue to burn coal for our electricity needs.  I am
 joining a growing chorus of voices demanding that my supplier of electricity wean itself off of dirty
 coal as rapidly as possible.
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